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Representative Gottlieb:

Frequently, state agencies contract for contractual services because they require a
service to be performed that they have never performed in−house and do not have the
in−house capability to perform. In such a situation, it may be unreasonably expensive
or unworkable to create an in−house capability. The type of analysis required by this
amendment will not be possible to perform in this situation.
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